[bookmark: _GoBack]Camp Quality Visit                                       [image: ]
Thursday 6 June 2019 (note date has been changed from Wednesday 5 June 2019)
 Hi Parents and Carers, 
The Camp Quality puppet show is coming to Kingswood Public School. Camp Quality is an Australian children’s charity that the Student Representative Council (SRC) have chosen to support. Their purpose is to create the best quality of life for kids living with cancer and their families. The vivacious and loveable puppets, Kylie, Dean and Melissa visit schools to help students support other children affected by cancer. The puppets dispel myths and misconceptions that are commonly associated with the illness. Since 1988 the program has visited schools across Australia, sharing an interactive, engaging narrative that explains: 
· the ins and outs of cancer
· why peers or family members who have undergone treatment may look a little different (due to the side effects of chemotherapy) 
· why it’s important to be supportive of those living with cancer or who have a parent or sibling diagnosed with cancer
· that cancer isn’t contagious, so it’s ok to be around those affected by cancer
· the importance of positivity and recognising our own strengths in supporting others
If you would like more information about the program or would like to see a clip of the puppets in action, please visit  https://www.campquality.org.au/how-we-help/at-school
If you would like to donate to this not-for-profit charity, please go to https://www.campquality.org.au/ 
Student Representative Council Coordinators
Ms Johanna Settree and Danielle Proud
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